
Free Virtual Lecture Series
VCE Loudoun Master Gardeners Present

Working the Night 
Shift: Pollination 
After Dark

Moths, flies, beetles, and other dusk and night-time 
pollinators can play important roles in pollinating wild 
and managed plants. Join Xerces pollinator conservation 
biologist Emily May to learn more about the pollinators 
that come out to work as others turn in for the evening. 
Emily will talk about the ecology, diversity, and importance 
of these hidden pollinators, and how we can best support 
them in our gardens and communities.

Emily May is a Pollinator Conservation Biologist and 
agricultural lead with the Xerces Society’s Pesticide 
Program. She received a Master of Science in entomology 
from Michigan State University, and she has studied 
pollinator habitat restoration, bee nesting habits, and 
the effects of pest management practices on wild 
bee communities. Her work with Xerces since 2015 has 
focused on supporting crop pollinators with habitat 
creation and protecting bees and other beneficial 
insects from pesticides.

VCE Loudoun Master Gardeners:
loudouncountymastergardeners.org

Virginia Cooperative Extension is a partnership of Virginia Tech, Virginia 
State University, the U.S. Department of Agriculture, and local governments. 
Its programs and employment are open to all, regardless of age, color, 
disability, sex (including pregnancy), gender, gender identity, gender 
expression, national origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual 
orientation, genetic information, military status, or any other basis 
protected by law.

If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, 
services or other accommodations to participate in this activity, please 
contact the Loudoun Extension office at 703-777-0373/TDD* during business 
hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. to discuss accommodations 5 days prior to 
the event. *TDD number is (800) 828-1120.

Emily May
Xerces Society

Thursday
July 11
Time
7:00 p.m.

URL: tinyurl.com/mr7r7vjx
Password: LCPL

Hosted by Loudoun 
County Public Library

In partnership with Loudoun 
County Public Library, this 

free public lecture series is 
supported by funding from 
the Loudoun County Master 

Gardener Association and the 
Stephen Dunbar Memorial Fund.
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